
Greetings,  I am writing to urge you to vote yes on the NPV bill, SB 870.  Passing this bill would 
allow Oregon and Oregon votes to matter in the next Presidential election.  It would draw the 
attention of both parties' candidates allowing Oregon issues to be heard.  In addition, studies 
have shown that the so-called "battleground" states receive a higher percentage of federal aid 
than other states, such as Oregon.  We matter!  Our votes matter! 
 
Please vote yes on SB 870. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Meridee J. Faber 
Warrenton, OR. 
 


